
Norman W. Kittson to Wright,Philadelphia 
Regrets tha.t Sargent did not think difficulties 
here of sufficient importance to mention them tc 
you.1 consider them very important,if a friend12 
settlement of all our matters is desired. George 
Stephen of Montreal was here a couple of days 
ago and considered the subject & concluded that 
an early meeting with you was necessary. Suggest 
a meeting in New York City; early one necessary, 
Conflicting limits of the land grant comes up ir 
June and is a major issue for both companies. 
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